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Hooke Laboratories

Tuesday, April 13 2021
Dear customers,

The syringes we normally use for our kits are now being used to deliver COVID
vaccines. Unfortunately, across the US, the supply of these syringes has been exhausted.
During this shortage we will be using different tuberculin syringes.

The new syringes have an advantage that we can place more of them into a box, which
in many cases will result in lower shipping cost. Once the syringes that we previously
used are available again, we will consider switching back.

Rarely, we have also found that MOGss 55 emulsion can block needles. Moving forward,
we have switched to 23-gauge needles in all MOGss.55 emulsion kits, which helps

alleviate blocked needles in these instances.

We would appreciate your feedback on these new syringes and needles, while we
continue internal testing.

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Best regards,

Kacey Caradonna, Ph.D.
Director of Product Development
k.caradonna@hookelabs.com
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